LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF SHARPSBURG

[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Proposed Municipal Budget for the Town of Sharpsburg for Fiscal year 2017-2018 has been submitted to the Sharpsburg Board of Commissioners.  A Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget will be held on Tuesday, June 6, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. in the Conference Room of the Sharpsburg Town Hall located at 110 W. Railroad St., Sharpsburg, North Carolina 27878.

ALL PERSONS INTERESTED AND WISHING TO BE HEARD should be present in order that their opinion may be made a matter of record.  If unable to be present, a citizen or his/her authorized agent may record his/her views by letter or memorandum delivered to the Town Clerk forty-eight (48) hours prior to the scheduled hearing.

THE PROPOSED BUDGET MAY BE INSPECTED on weekdays at the Sharpsburg Town Hall, 110 W. Railroad St., Sharpsburg, North Carolina Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. and on Wednesday 8:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m.  You may also view the proposed budget on the Town’s website at www.sharpsburgnc.com .  All interested persons will have the opportunity to give written and oral comments.



							Tracy Sullivan
							Town Clerk 


